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JB  Abrahams
Location:
Submitted At:  4:20pm 06-02-25

Examining the projects listed on the agenda I see there is over $1.1 Million Dollars allocated to developing a $17
Million Dollar police gun range. Having followed this item when it was on the city council agenda I am surprised
we are still spending money on the gun range. 

Allegedly most of the cost was to be covered with Federal grant funds with the city putting up about $3 to $5
Million.  The current trend of cost cutting from the Department of Government Efficiency (DOGE) should
demonstrate to everyone it’s unlikely any funds will ever be available.

The $1.1 Million dollars being spent to submit a grant that will never be fulfilled seems a colossal waste of time
and money. 

I urge city leaders to stop this funding fiasco and instead use the funds where it will benefit residents. 


